
Dear Manager and Staff, 

 

It wasn’t enough to fill in a questionnaire; we just wanted to say a special thank you to all the staff for 

making our first visit to Guernsey so special and enjoyable. From the moment we entered La Barbarie 

and were greeted at reception, by name, by such a lovely girl, until the moment we left we were 

treated with such friendliness and courtesy and we felt as though we really mattered to you all. 

 

Special congratulations go to the chef and his staff for such amazing food and to the staff in the 

restaurant for such wonderful service. 

 

Thank you again for making our holiday in Guernsey such a joy. You are a wonderful team and very 

much appreciated. 

 

Yours very sincerely, 

 

June and Ray Telford 


